
Our community is organized into two steering committees and will launch 
several to many short-term task forces. 
 
The Program Steering Committee will take the lead in developing programming 
for our Community. The Member Experience Steering focuses on all other of 
the Community, including assessing our Community effectiveness and on 
networking. 
 
Steering Committees may form Task Forces to further develop an idea (or may 
have a strong conception already), and will form Task Forces to implement 
programs and events. 
 
Our Task Forces will provide participants frequent, shorter-term and more 
focused opportunities to make an impact within assessment--disbanding when 
work is completed, likely after 3-6 months. The rolling nature of these 
opportunities may mean that the right opportunities are available for 
participants when we are each most available to engage with what matters to 
us. 
 
We welcome your participation on our committees and task forces!  
 
New opportunities (typically for Task Forces) will be posted on the LLAMA page 
for Current Volunteer Opportunities at http://www.ala.org/llama/current-
volunteer-opportunities and announced via popular communication channels. 
Interested in serving on a Steering Committee? Look for information in early 
2019. 
 
Coming up: opportunities related to the Library Assessment Repository project, 
a series of reviews of assessment tools, and our first webinar on dashboards. 
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